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Music lessons with Mrs Kelly and Mik


will begin again next Wednesday 13th


September. Please make sure that the


children bring their instruments in on this


day. If your child doesn’t have lessons 


but would like to start, please let us know 


and we will tell the teachers. They can 


learn the keyboard, woodwind, brass and 


guitar. 
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Welcome back to school after the summer holidays. We would especially like to welcome Ollie, Bradley, Faith, Scarlett and Sebby. We also welcome Miss Alex Taylor in year 3/4 and Miss Margaret Timbrell, our new site supervisor.  
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Our annual MacMillan coffee morning will be held in the school hall on Friday 29th September in aid of Cancer Care from 9.30am until 11am. Please do come along if you are free and if you are able to donate cakes, that would be very much appreciated.








Open Week





St. Mary’s will be holding an Open Week from Monday, 23rd October until Friday 27th October. If you know of anyone who is interested in a school place, please tell them to come along at any time during this week. They do not need to make an appointment.
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There will be a general meeting in school for ALL parents on Wednesday, 20th September from 6.30pm. This is to discuss homework, progress, expectations etc. Please do come if you can.





�





After school Clubs will begin the week beginning 18th September. The form will be coming home with the children tonight.    








